Ontario Energy Board P. O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary

Dear Ms Walli;

RE:

Board File No. EB-2014-0190

J. Fern Incorporated

Application for Sub-Metering Licence

We are in receipt of the Letter of Direction dated July 22, 2013.

By way of this letter we wish to advise that we do not have a website at this time and therefore cannot post the Notices accompanying the Letter of Direction. All other conditions of the Letter of Direction have been met.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the above.

Yours truly,

Jeffrey Fern Director,

J. Fern Incorporated